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Extreme Networks Open Fabric Network Solutions Selected by Falcon Broadband to 
Deliver Wide Area Network (WAN) Services to Start School Year

Service Provider implements Summit® series switches to provide support for expanding Colorado school 
district

SAN JOSE, Calif., Aug. 21, 2013 /PRNewswire/ -- Extreme Networks, Inc. (Nasdaq: EXTR) today announced that its high 
performance cloud and data center solution was selected as the networking infrastructure by Falcon Broadband to deliver 
Internet and Wide Area Network (WAN) services to all of Falcon School District 49, just in time for the start of the 2013-2014 
school year.

Falcon Broadband was selected by Falcon School District 49 to expand and deploy a new Internet and WAN infrastructure 
based on a custom solution designed for the Colorado based school district.  The business was awarded to Falcon Broadband 
in February 2013 after they considered four other bidders and construction began in March. 

Falcon Broadband is utilizing Extreme Networks Open Fabric solution consisting of the Summit series switches to support data 
transfer in the school districts private cloud and public internet access. Extreme Networks high-performance switching 
technology and network design delivers ring configuration resiliency and protection providing reliable Internet and WAN 
services.  

The project required 15 miles of new fiber to be constructed to connect all 20 of the districts locations into the existing Falcon 
Broadband network.  They were challenged to hit a tight deadline and faced some unexpected delays due to tough sandstone 
rock areas.  The construction delays left nine locations unconnected with only one month to work before the school year 
started on August 1st.  Falcon Broadband succeeded in getting all the locations active by the first day of school.

"We require total availability from our new network as we need an infrastructure that scales for thousands of different end-
users and thousands of different devices," said Stephanie Wurtz, Public Information Officer for Falcon School District 49.  "Our 
experience with Extreme Networks and Falcon Broadband has been exceptional as the design, delivery and installation of the 
solution have been completed by the start of the new school year."

Falcon School District 49 consists of nine elementary schools, three middle schools, three high schools, one alternative 
middle/high school, one online virtual academy, a site for homeschool enrichment and two administration buildings.  Each site 
received a Gigabit Ethernet WAN connection that will service the 15,000 students for the start of this school year.  District 49 
also includes several charter schools and offers early childhood programs, special education inclusion, gifted and talented 
programs, and vocational career academies.

About Falcon Broadband

Founded in 2003, Falcon Broadband has delivered internet, telephone and video services to thousands of customers in El 
Paso County via broadband wired and wireless networks. In 2009 it sold its wireless business to focus on delivering services 
over its expanding fiber infrastructure.   Today Falcon Broadband operates with over 100 miles of transmission fiber throughout 
Colorado Springs and El Paso County.  Falcon Broadband uses Hitachi and Zhone equipment platforms to provide its Fiber-
To-The-Premise services along with a backbone platform from Extreme Networks for high reliability and performance.  To learn 
more about Falcon Broadband contact them at (719) 573-5343 or visit their web site at www.falconbroadband.net. 

About Extreme Networks, Inc.

Extreme Networks is a technology leader in high-performance Ethernet switching for cloud, data center and mobile networks.  
Based in San Jose, CA, Extreme Networks has more than 6,000 customers in more than 50 countries.  For more information, 
visit http://www.extremenetworks.com 

Extreme Networks, Summit, and the Extreme Networks logo are trademarks or registered trademarks of Extreme Networks, Inc. 
in the United States and/or other countries. All other names are the property of their respective owners. 

Except for the historical information contained herein, the matters set forth in this press release, including without limitation 
statements as to features, performance, benefits, and integration of the products or the combined solution are forward-looking 
statements within the meaning of the "safe harbor" provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These 

http://www.falconbroadband.net/
http://www.extremenetworks.com/


forward-looking statements speak only as of the date. Because such statements deal with future events, they are subject to 
risks and uncertainties, including network design and actual results of use of the product in different environments. We 
undertake no obligation to update the forward-looking information in this release. Other important factors which could cause 
actual results to differ materially are contained in the Company's 10-Qs and 10-Ks which are on file with the Securities and 
Exchange Commission (http://www.sec.gov). 
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